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“Finally, brethren, 
PRAY FOR US, 

that the word of the Lord 
may have free course, and 
be glorified, even as it is 

with you.” 
(2Thessalonians 3:1)

The Sanchez Family 
Reaching Spain for the Glory of God!

Prayer Letter February, March, April 2014 
Dear Supporters, !

This time we are writing you from the 
States. We have only come for three 
months. The first thing we did was to visit 
our children and grandchildren in Michigan. 
We stayed there for about a week. While we 
were there on April 1st came to this world 
the most precious of babies; our sixth 
grandchild was born. She has been named 
Providence Ruth.  !

Then, we left to go to Lyons, New York, to start our first visit for this furlough. Then, we came 
down to Brooklyn, New York, then to Maryland, Virginia, and North Carolina. Now, we are 
about ready to go down to Florida to visit several other churches there.  !
Pray for pastors. In our visits, we have found several churches that are looking for a pastor. 
They asked me to pray for them, so, besides praying for them, we want to ask you to join us 
with your prayers on their behalf. I believe we are in a great need of good pastor-teachers to 
maintain our churches rather than sinking into this spirit of the 
Laodicea church, which is the new Christianity of today. Our own 
church, Trinity Baptist in Wilson, NC has received their new pastor 
just this week. Let us pray also for this new pastor. !
Concerning our church in Spain. Bro. Torres is doing a very good 
job. He is preaching and conducting studies on the family, the book 
of Colossians, and the book of Ruth. Some people have written 
short messages to let me know they are blessed by his preaching. 
He is really a blessing to me as well. Before we left them, we appointed three of our young 
ladies to teach our smallest children in Sunday school. They are also doing a good job.  !
Our feelings are divided: we want to be here to give our report to a number of churches, and 
also we would like to be there with them. !
We would like to ask for your prayers for Bro. Clemente and Raquel. He is studying in our 
Bible Institute. He is ready to answer the calling of God to serve Him in the near future. His 
wife needs a little more time to respond to her husband´s calling. They 
have no children at the moment. They are also praying for that to 
happen.  !
Again, we want to take the opportunity to express our gratitude for 
your prayers and very faithful support.  !
Before I finish, I would like to share with you a portion of the 
message I have received from Clemente. He said: “Please tell the 
pastors and churches how much we appreciate their support and 
prayers for you. If it was not so, we would still be with our empty 
souls and praying the rosary.”   !
May God bless each one of you, your families, ministries, and churches as we wait for the 
coming of the Lord.    !
 In Christ´s Holy Name, 
 Bro. and Sis. Sanchez and Samuel 
 Your Missionaries to Spain

mailto:wwntbm@shelby.net
mailto:wwntbm@shelby.net

